
 

Year Group: Reception 

Week beginning: 20.03.17 

Next week we will be reading the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’  

 

We will be: 

- Retelling the story in groups, focusing on using the different days of the week  

- Introducing the concept of time and learning significant times of the day 

- Looking at the life cycle of a caterpillar  

- We will be recapping the sounds: ‘ear’, ‘air’ and ‘oi’ 

We are going to the Science Museum; please remember to bring a rucksack for your child’s lunch and a spare change 

of clothes in case of any accidents. Thank you!  

Palm: Wednesday 

Fig: Thursday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


